
  Registrar’s Office 
 

Ref: CUB/REG/Notice/0001/20240125/01                                  Date: 25 January 2024 

 

 

Notice  
 

    
This is for the information of all concerned that term break for Fall-2023 will be from 

January 27 to January 28, 2024. 

 

Admission department will remain open during the term break.  

 

Classes of Spring-2024 Trimester will start from February 02, 2024. Classes of Law 

Department will continue as per their calendar. 

 

 

 

 
_____________________________ 

A. S. M. G. Faruk 

Joint Registrar (Registrar in Charge) 
 

 


